Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have had a good week. We can’t believe it is almost the start of
December and soon the children will have completed their first full term at school!

This week

We have been celebrating our class puppet’s 5th birthday! We have used our phonic knowledge to write lists,
made birthday cards, baked some delicious cakes, made friendship bracelets, thrown a birthday party and played
party games.

Next week

It is the start of the Christmas countdown! We will be learning about the Christmas story and making our own
crowns.

Best wishes
The Hedgehog Team




